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07/06/2019
Dear Parent/Carer
To celebrate the success of all our students this year we would like to invite you to an end of term assembly on Friday 28th June 2019 at 11.30 at Croxteth Lifestyles Centre, Altcross Road, Liverpool, L11 7OS.
This is where we also say goodbye to our year 11 students who will be leaving us on that day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that many parents/carers/family and friends will be able to join us to celebrate the remarkable achievements of our learners in all learning age groups and have the opportunity to speak to staff about any matters that you may wish to discuss.
The assembly will be short and sweet, but we would be delighted if you stay to enjoy some refreshments with us.
On behalf of the team, may I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued and ongoing support whilst your child is attending this school. 
End of year reports will be provided shortly, and as always, we are happy to arrange 1 to 1 meeting if you should have any issues, concerns or good news to share with us.
Assuring you of our best attention at all times,
Yours faithfully,


Angela Mollan MSc., BA(Hons)., Cert. Ed. (Post 16)
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